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First indigenous languages and media seminar by Sanef,
PanSALB and UN in South Africa

The South African National Editors' Forum (Sanef) is partnering with the Pan South African Language Board (PanSALB)
and the United Nations (UN) in South Africa to host the first-ever indigenous languages and the media seminar. Media
professionals are invited to attend this event.

It will be held at Radisson Blu Gautrain Hotel, Sandton on 7 September 2023 from 9am to 2pm. The role of indigenous
languages in the media in building engaged and informed communities is the theme of the seminar.

Inquiries and registrations should be directed to dzudzie@sanef.org.za.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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